
From: Jon Hagar  
Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 9:25 PM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Objection to C14-2019-0142 
 
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Hi Heather, 
 
I am writing to object to the rezoning application for 6412 Ed Bluestein Blvd that would allow for service 
station use. Our area has enough gas stations as it is - with more under construction - and we do not 
need to open up more land for that use. Doing so would only reduce the available land for other 
commercial uses sorely needed in this area, such as grocery stores and other neighborhood retail.  
 
Thank you, 
Jon Hagar 
5113 Provencial Dr, Austin, TX 78724 
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